6th Year Summer
Newsletter

Message from the Year Head

A final farewell to our Leaving Cert Class
of 2023

Dear Parents/ Guardians and Students

It is with a heavy heart | say a final farewell to all of our 6th year students, parents and
guardians. The class of 2023 has been a pleasure to teach and mentor for the past 5/6 years. |
have many fond memories of my 1st Group as a Year Head, and | can only hope that the next
cohort | mentor will be just as polite, mannerly and kind to each other, the staff and the school
community.

| would like to thank you the parents and guardians for all your help and encouragement
throughout the last 5/6 years. | have been privileged to have been a wonderful year group, |
wish you all the very best as you head onto the next chapter of your lives.

Tara O'Loughlin

End of Term Fun Day

The school was alive with the sound of music, the glint of
competition and the smell of sweat on our Whole School Fun Day
organised by Mr Aherne, the TY Class and the Student Council
members. A fantastic day was had by all and the pictures reflect
the joy and laughter shared by our students and staff. Best day of
the school year!!! More pictures available here.
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Calendar Heads-Up [

August Dates for Your Calendar


https://flic.kr/s/aHBqjAG5Lw
https://cdn.smore.com/u/bd64/b044840bace1f9cfe3d254b419202e6a.jpeg

Aug 25: Leaving Certificate Results
Aug 26: 6th Year Debs

August 30th : CAO Round One offers will be released on Wednesday 30th August

All Ireland Minor Hurling Champions

A huge congratulations to Mark Sheedy and the Clare Minor hurlers on their fantastic win
against Galway. We are extremely proud of Mark's achievements as goalie for the minor
hurling team.

Farewell to Mr. Cunningham and Ms. Bulfin

We would like to finish up by wishing Mr. Cunningham a wonderful retirement. He has worked
tirelessly for St. Caimin's and embodies everything that is warm, kind and inclusive about our
school culture. He will be a huge loss to our school community however it is with open arms
we welcome our new Principal Ms. Maria Sheehan.

Ms. Bulfin, St. Caimin's SEN Co-ordinator for the past 4 years is also venturing to pastures
new, we will miss her greatly and wish all the very best in her new role as Deputy Principal .




